

11th January 2021

Dear Parents / Carers,

On line Learning

As you aware, from last week's announcement by the government, schools are now closed to all pupils with the exception of key worker and vulnerable pupils. This has meant that we have had to move to on line learning for the majority of our pupils. The work that is posted online is aimed to keep all children working at their age related expectations and therefore avoid them falling behind. It is vitally important that all children complete the work set for them on a daily basis. Whilst I appreciate that working from home can be difficult, support from school is available. If any families have any problems please contact school as soon as possible.

Free School Meals

We are still awaiting guidance from the government and local authority in relation to how Free School Meals will be administered. If any families are experiencing difficulties please contact school and a packed lunch can be organised for daily collection until this has been resolved.

Good News

I am happy to announce that we had 2 weddings over the Christmas holiday. Congratulations to Miss Hussain who has now become Mrs Lockett and congratulations to Miss Sweeney who is now Mrs Davison. It is lovely to have good news to celebrate at these difficult times.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding of the difficulties under which we are all working. Take care and stay safe.

Mrs Parker









